
 
  

 
 
You have a new inquiry from the LDI website 

Email Us  

Submitted on 06 February 2024, 09:41 PM, via IP 45.21.83.121 by Anonymous  

LDI staff 
member/division 
to email 

LA Health Care Commission 

Your First Name Laura 

Your Last Name Bergeron 

Your Organization 
(if applicable) 

 

Your Title (if 
applicable) 

 

Your Email llbergeron1@att.net 

Your Phone 
Number 

9858556907 

Your Message Please vote NO for the Blue Cross Blue Shield Louisiana buyout. This is not 
a good idea for us in Louisiana and for the patients, doctors and hospitals. I 
have been having BCBSLA for 30 years and I feel that if they do this buyout 
I will not be able to continue to see my doctors that I NEED to see. I also 
work for a neurologist and several of my patients are very worried that they 
will not be able to continue to see the doctor because of this buyout and 
continue to get their medication. They are also worried about their rates and 
medication prices going up even more. Please DO NOT LET THIS GO 
Thru. 

 

 

 


